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           PROVINCIAL COUNCIL OF SOCIAL AFFAIRS

of  CANADIAN UNION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES (CUPE)

June 14, 2007

NEW JOB TITLES CLASSIFICATION

IN OFFICE SECTOR VS. PAY EQUITY

We all agree that the new job titles classification and pay equity in the office sector have generated difficulties for some members since its inception.

Taking this into account, we have initiated a campaign in an attempt to convince both other union organizations and the Treasury Board to reopen this dossier.

Within the context of this campaign, we have met on June 12 provincial representatives of the employers to explain specifically the extent of the difficulties encountered. They are well aware of several of these problems. However, they have reminded us that it was not them, in this kind of situation when there is a financial impact, who are taking the final decision, but the Treasury Board.

Consequently, we are pursuing the discussions both at that level and also with other union organizations.

Claude Turcotte

Secretary General
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